
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Introduction  
 
Welcome to the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service Community Board Performance 
Report. This performance report is designed to provide citizens, stakeholders and 



Accidental Dwelling Fires (ADF) 
Ward 3 Year Average 2022/23 2023/24 

Kintyre & the Islands 0.7 1 0 
Mid Argyll 0.7 1 0 
South Kintyre 2.3 1 4 
Community Board Total 3 3 4 

 

ADF Casualties 
Ward 3 Year Average 2022/23 2023/24 

Kintyre & the Islands 0 0 0 
Mid Argyll 0 0 0 
South Kintyre 0 0 0 
Community Board Total 0 0 0 

 

Deliberate Secondary Fire Setting 
Ward 3 Year Average 2022/23 2023/24 

Kintyre & the Islands 0.7 1 1 
Mid Argyll 1 1 0 
South Kintyre 0.7 1 0 
Community Board Total



Casualties from Non-Fire Emergencies 
Ward 3 Year Average 2022/23 2023/24 

Kintyre & the Islands 0 0 0 
Mid Argyll 0 0 0 
South Kintyre 0 0 0 
Community Board Total 0 0 0 

 

Unwanted Fire Alarm Signals 
Ward 3 Year Average 2022/23 2023/24 

Kintyre & the Islands 16 25 3 
Mid Argyll 14.3 21 8 
South Kintyre 26.7 35 20 
Community Board Total 57 81 31 

               

Incidents/Activities of Note    
 
Unwanted Fire Alarm Signals (UFAS) 

 

We continue to work with partners across Argyll & Bute to support duty holders in reducing unwanted fire alarm 
signal incidents. A new UFAS mobilisation policy has been devised by a dedicated project team within SFRS with an 
aim at reducing UFAS incidents further. This policy went live from 1st July 2023, and we have already seen a reduction 
in the number of UFAs incidents. This has been reflected in the relevant KPI’s contained within this report.  
 

 

 

Road & Water Safety campaigns 

 
In this reporting period, we have continued to work with various partners across Argyll & Bute including Police 

Scotland, The RNLI and local business on Road and Water safety campaigns. During peak holiday season we visited 

hotels from across Argyll & Bute to give road safety advice, 



tel:08000731999
https://twitter.com/abewdhq


 


